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ONMAN AIR

CIRCULAR

Dear Trade Partners,

In line with the directives of Oman'’s Civil Aviation Authority,
Oman Air will suspend all international passenger flights to
and from Muscat starting from Tuesday, 22 December 2020,
for a period of one week. Domestic and cargo flights will
continue operating as per the schedule.

For rebooking's, guests holding Oman Air flight reservations
can contact our Call Centre at (+968) 24531111 or Oman Air
representatives in their respective countries.

For further updates on our flight operations and services,
please refer to our website and official social media
channels.

We appreciate your patience and understanding with this
matter.




